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Translation provided by Google Translator. There may be
errors. Please call PPS Language Line, 503.916.3589 for
support with translation.

All School News

There is NO SCHOOL Thursday, November 11
(Veteran’s Day) and Friday, November 12
(Professional Development)!

Thank you to everyone in our community who is doing
their part to make our return to school the safest
possible. Please remember, if your student is not feeling
well, keep them home and email your student’s teacher
and Janna. Janna’s email is jholm@pps.net. If your
student is experiencing primary or secondary symptoms
of COVID, please let us know that and we will follow our
protocols.

Did you know the Student Health Center at Jefferson
High School is like having a doctor’s office at school?
Students ages 5-18 can come to the center for mental
and physical health care services - including lab tests
and results, Well Child and Sports Physical exams,
COVID-19 testing and vaccines, school immunizations
and therapy - all at no out-of-pocket costs. We will see
students with or without insurance. Becoming a new
client is easy. Simply complete the New Client Forms at
multco.us/student-health, make an appointment and
receive at your first visit a free Student Health Center
t-shirt, a culturally-specific book, a water bottle or other
prize (while supplies last).

Chief Joseph Elementary School

A strong, diverse and respectful
community where we make
learning creative and fun!

Upcoming Dates

11.11.2021 Thursday
No School
Veteran’s Day

11.12.2021 Thursday
No School
Professional Development

11.16.2021 Tuesday
Picture RETAKES

11.22-11.23.2021
Parent/Teacher
Conferences

11.22-11.26.2021
No School
Conferences/Thanksgiving
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i T-Shirts, Sweatshirts and Hoodies!

Missed the in person sale last week? Fear not you can order anytime through
| our online store https://sites.google.com/chiefijosephschool.org/pto/store

More information about your PTO can be found on our website:
www.chiefjosephschool.org or sign up for PTO notices on our Remind App: text
"@cjpto" to 81010 Email: info@chiefjosephschool.org.

Library Update
Our school’s Book Fair is going online, November 1st - 14th! You'll get to enjoy the magic of a
: . Book Fair from the comfort of your home with our Virtual Fair

5 sAva,—ozltf,gDAtiz\ experience. Kids can shop thousands of books online to discover new
s ] j oo ] 'l' S ~ favorites and stock their shelves with this season’s most popular reads!
| 15 Plus, check out these special virtual shopping perks:
* Access to over 5,000 products.
* Direct shipping to your home and FREE shipping on book-only orders
over $25 (shipping will take approximately 1-2 weeks).
* 25% in rewards earned for our school with all purchases!
* Visit our Book Fair Homepage; shopping will begin November 1st!

Counseling Corner

Attendance matters! We will be sending out attendance letters to families who have missed
school for reasons other than iliness. Please try to plan vacations and appointments outside of
school hours as much as possible.
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